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On Saturday, February 1st,  W. J. Zahnow held an Open House for Staff and Community 
Members. The new addition was open for visiting, as were the other building sections. The 
Holland team had activities for students and presentations to view for visitors. We are very 
excited about the finished product and being able to have the office and new spaces open 
for use.  
 
On February 4th and 5th, Zahnow celebrated the 100th day of school, and 1st grade 
celebrated the 101st day. Our staff, students, and parents have worked hard this year to 
make it this far. The progress made by our students so far this school year is remarkable!  
 
Valentine’s Day fell on a Friday this year and on an early dismissal day, which set up the 
perfect day for Valentine’s Day Parties. Teachers held classroom parties for their students to 
celebrate the day. Thank you to all the volunteers who came to help with the parties and 
planning them.  
 
 

Congratulations to the students who were chosen for our monthly Pawsome Award. In 
January, students were selected for showing “Integrity.” In February, students are working on 
showing “Courage” in and outside the classroom.  
 

Congratulations to Erin Carlton, who was selected as February’s Staff Member of the Month. 
Mrs. Carlton is someone who can be seen sharing a smile, helping a fellow staff member, or 
stepping up when things need to be done. She is someone who helps without being asked, 
and she is always looking out for her students and getting them to their best. Congratulations 
Mrs. Carlton, and thank you for all you do for our students and staff! 
 

Looking Ahead 
March 2nd-7th - Read Across America 
March 7th - End of 3rd Quarter  
March 21st - ½ Day for Students 
March 27th - Jazz Band comes to play for our students  
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